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This workshop aims at presenting the main outcomes of the design 

studies for the new railway connections of the port of Civitavecchia 

with the Italian TEN-T Network. The studies have been financed 

under the CEF Connecting Europe Facility Programme and they will 

be used as a basis for the works that will be carried out by the end of 

2023.  The realization of the project pipeline will permit to improve 

the efficiency of the shunting operations inside the port of 

Civitavecchia, increasing the length of the module, removing the 

interferences between different transport systems. This will result in a 

more competitive environment for rail transport services on the TEN-

T Network.

Agenda

Moderator

Mr. Francesco Barontini – PTSCLAS spa

Introduction

Mr. Pino Musolino, President Port Authority of Civitavecchia

Mr. Luca Lupi, Project Manager Port Authority of Civitavecchia

Presentation of the results of the design studies and next steps

Designers from the external contracted companies TechProject and A2G

Mr. Maurizio Marini, Technical Director Port Authority of Civitavecchia

The CEF2 Programme in the European Transport Policies perspective 

Mr. Julian Espina, Project Officer CINEA Climate, Infrastructure and Environment Executive 

Agency

The revision of the Ten-T Networks in the Italian Transport Policies perspective

Ms. Federica Polce, Head of the Ten-T Unit Italian Ministry of Sustainable Infrastructures 

and Mobility

The opinion of the operators

Terminal operators - tbc

Mr. Pierpaolo Olla (RFI - Development and Marketing Department for the Central-Southern   

Tyrrhenian railway network)

Railway companies - tbc


